
Public Comment Correspondence – Whitney Latimer  

From: Whit Latimer [mailto:WhitLatimer@bancap.biz]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 10:21 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Pablo Rubio <Pablo.Rubio@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Support for Suzie Price 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I am 4th generation Long Beach and live in the Third District. I am the President of my company and 
own and manage several real estate projects in 90803. I have dealt with Suzie many times since she 
has become our Council Person and in all cases she has been fair, professional, caring and supportive, 
even when we sometimes disagree on an issue. I like having a Council Representative that not only 
challenges me but challenges the Council and Staff on issues. That's why we elected her. I have read 
all the transcripts from last week’s Council Meeting, read the article in the Long Beach Post and Suzie's 
response. I have never known her to do or say anything out of malice to her constituents. And I feel 
for all she has done for our District and our City, and always professionally, that this issue needs to be 
put to bed. And frankly I am disappointed that City Management, Staff and other Council Members 
have not publicly come out to her defense. I certainly hope they do so tonight. Thank you Suzie for all 
you have done for Long Beach and our Third District. Respectfully, R Whitney Latimer, President 
Bancap, Alamitos Bay Landing, Alamitos Bay Marina Center 
 
R Whitney Latimer 
President 
Bancap 
Alamitos Bay Landing 
Alamitos Bay Marina Center 
 


